



RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Welcome to August Edition of the Cherrybrook Residents Association Newsletter

Dear Residents and Friends,

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to all who joined us for the official opening of the Cherrybrook Memorial Garden a very special and meaningful addition to our community.













RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Tree Removal and Future Planting Plans

The Cherrybrook Residents Association would like to update residents on recent works carried out within the estate. Unfortunately, due to ongoing incidents of anti-social behaviour, it became necessary to remove a number of trees in certain areas.

In addition, our inspection of the trees identified several that were showing clear signs of rot and decay. These posed a potential safety risk to residents, particularly children playing nearby, and for that reason their removal was essential.

We would like to reassure all residents that this is not a permanent loss to our green spaces. The Association is committed to maintaining and enhancing the natural environment of Cherrybrook, and we will be planting new trees to replace those removed in the near future. Our aim is to ensure the estate remains a safe, welcoming, and attractive place to live while also supporting biodiversity and sustainability.

We thank residents for their understanding and continued support as we work together to keep Cherrybrook a safe and pleasant community for everyone.



RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

A Big Thank You to Our Young Fundraisers! 🌟

The Cherrybrook Residents Association would like to give a huge shoutout and heartfelt THANK YOU to the wonderful young ladies who recently set up a little stall at the bench by the main entrance to the estate. They worked hard creating and selling their own beautiful handmade items — and in an inspiring act of generosity, they chose to donate the proceeds to the Residents Association.

Their contribution will go directly towards the upkeep and improvement of Cherrybrook, helping us to keep our estate safe, tidy, and welcoming for everyone.

It is fantastic to see such community spirit and kindness from our younger residents — you are a credit to yourselves and to Cherrybrook!

Well done to all involved, and thank you once again for your thoughtfulness and support.









CHERRYBROOK

RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

CHERRYBROOK



Your monthly tips for a brighter, greener estate

EACH MONTH WE'LL SHARE SIMPLE GARDENING TASKS AND IDEAS TO KEEP YOUR OUTDOOR SPACES LOOKING THEIR BEST, WHILE ALSO SUPPORTING WILDLIFE AND ADDING COLOUR TO CHERRYBROOK.









** Cherrybrook Gardening Corner **

Your September tips for a brighter, greener estate

This Month's Checklist: FLOWERS

- Sow hardy annuals for early summer blooms
- Plant wallflowers, pansies, forget-me-nots & spring bulbs
- 🕨 😽 Take cuttings from fuchsias, salvias & pelargoniums
- s\oting
 \oting
 \oting
- Leave sunflower seedheads for birds
- Lift & store gladioli corms in a frost-free shed
- Sollect seeds from your favourite flowers for spring sowing
- Divide overcrowded perennials
- Check pots for vine weevil damage (notched leaves)
- Fill gaps with sedums & other late-flowering perennials to help pollinators

Tip of the Month: Leaving seedheads in place not only looks natural but also provides a free food source for birds throughout autumn and winter.





CHERRYBROOK GARDENING CORNER - SEPTEMBER CHECKLIST **

This Month's Checklist: In the Greenhouse

- Prepare for Christmas blooms: Plant hyacinth bulbs in pots or hyacinth glasses for fragrant flowers over the festive season.
- Let in more light: Remove shade netting or wash off shading paint before the end of the month as daylight levels fall.
- Stay alert for pests & diseases: Check plants regularly and deal with problems straight away.
- Spring promise: Plant dwarf bulbs such as irises, crocuses, chionodoxa and scilla in pots for early colour.
- Save your summer favourites: Pot up tender perennials like fuchsias and osteospermum, and bring them indoors before frosts arrive.
- Spring indoors: Plant Anemone De Caen corms for a vibrant early spring display inside.
- Check ventilation: Keep air moving by day, but shut vents at night to hold in warmth.
- Test your heater: Make sure your greenhouse heater is working well and think ahead about ways to retain heat this winter.
- Second Sec
- Be frost-ready: Keep an eye on early frost forecasts and move tender pots under cover in time.
- Protect fruit trees: Move potted peaches and nectarines into a cool greenhouse or porch.
- Tip of the Month: A little forward planning now will reward you with colour, fragrance, and healthier plants all winter long!





♦♦ Cherrybrook Gardening Corner – September Checklist **→**?

Garden Maintenance

- Lawn care: Rake out thatch, spike compacted areas with a garden fork, and re-seed bare patches.
- ■ Autumn flowers: Water asters regularly to prevent mildew.
- Tree & plant supports: Check ties and stakes are secure ahead of autumn winds.
- Rose care: Remove and bin any leaves showing blackspot or fungal disease to reduce spread.

Fruit & Veg

- Orchards: Collect and dispose of any fruit showing brown rot to prevent infection spreading.
- Plan ahead: Order bare-root fruit trees now, ready for planting later in autumn or winter.Pest Watch
- Rosemary beetles: Keep an eye on lavender and rosemary remove and dispose of these metallic green-and-purple striped beetles and their grey larvae if spotted.
- Tip of the Month: Healthy lawns and clean water features now will save you time and effort when winter sets in — a little work today makes a big difference tomorrow!





CherrybrookResidentsAssociation.com info@CherrybrookResidentsAssociation.com facebook.com/Cherrybrookresidentsassociationardee

